HUNTER COLLEGE

Hunter-Bellevue School of Nursing. 425 East 25th Street. Box 974, New York. NY 10010


Alumni Association




January, 2016
Dear Fellow Alumni,

On behalf of your Nursing Alumni Association, I send you greetings for 2016!   We look forward to seeing many of you at our events this year.  The association’s monies, with the help of your dues, continue to support the Spring Forum, and monetary awards at graduation, as well as other events.  Please support the Alumni Association by attending events and by becoming a dues-paying member.  See the tear-off at the bottom of the letter for 2016 dues. Thanks so much for your support.
Please check our website (http://www.hunter.cuny.edu/nursing/alumni) from time to time for updates on alumni activities.  We now have a facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/hbsonalumni.  You can also visit the Alumni Association of Hunter College website for information (http://alumniassociationofhuntercollege.org).  Or, get in touch with us at our yahoo address: hbson_alumni@yahoo.com. 
I would like to invite all alumni, especially those in the milestone classes ending in “1” or “6”,  to join us for the Alumni Association of Hunter College Annual Birthday Luncheon.  It will be held at the Crowne Plaza Hotel (1605 Broadway), on Saturday, April 16, starting at 11 AM.  It’s time for classes to organize and plan to attend. If you would like to organize your class, please contact me by email at the yahoo address. Invitations to the luncheon will be mailed to milestone alumni, but RSVP’s will also be on the alumni website.  Please share this information with classmates whose addresses we may not have. Thanks, and hope to see you there.







Leslie Lieth, BS 1972, President
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

HUNTER-BELLEVUE SCHOOL OF NURSING ALUMNI ASSOCIATION DUES 2016
DUES: $35   Payable to HBSON Alumni Association    425 East 25 Street, Box 974, New York, NY 10010

NAME ……………………………………………...........         Year………….. Degree……………… 
Address……………………………………………………………………………………………………

Email………………………………………………………….      Phone…………………………………
Please assist us with our costs by returning in your own stamped envelope.

Feel free to share information about yourself to be included in the Alumni Newsletter on the reverse side.
Top of Form

Bottom of Form

